
From: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/22/2014 1:46:15 PM
Subject: RE: Alexander- Forestry

Yes ma'am.

Updating now. Send in the next few min.

Katie Philpott
Office of the Governor
Director of Boards and Commissions
1205 Pendleton St.
Columbia, SC 29201
803-734-5086

-----Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 1:36 PM
To: Philpott, Katie
Subject: FW: Alexander- Forestry

Let's discuss.
Can you send me the current Senate list? 

Thanks, KV

-----Original Message-----
From: Carroll, John
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 12:51 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine 
Subject: Alexander- Forestry

KV-

Senator Alexander recommended Mr. Jesse Clarence Neville for the Forestry Commission. Mr. 
Neville's recommendation letter is attached.

Thanks
John
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